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SYSTEM POLICY: On September 15, 2017 the ASU System adopted
a new weapons policy to comply with state law. Arkansas residents,
who possess a concealed carry license and obtain additional training
from a program offered by the Arkansas State Police, are allowed to
possess a concealed handgun on certain locations on university
property.
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